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Gaudette, Angela

From: Paula Kothmann >
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:37 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc:  

Subject: D.2 1400 Drake Avenue (HDP-2020-0400)

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

 I write on behalf of the South River City Citizens Neighborhood Association, 
representing ~5,000 households to the best of my knowledge,  

  which voted to oppose demolition of this property at 
our  November  17, 2020, per this statement:  
 

 SRCC formally oppose the demolition of 1400 Drake Ave  

  

We respectfully request that you consider opposing the case for D.2 1400 Drake Avenue 
(HDP‐2020‐0400).  

 This property is a contributing property to our Travis Heights-Fairview Park 
National Register District.  

 The owner has not provided our committee with its plans for a replacement 
property.  

  

 I'll forward our official letter from our SRCC Neighborhood Association (Acting) 
President once I have it; I expect to get it before Sunday.  
  

I plan to speak at the meeting on Monday and will be happy to answer any questions at 
that time. 
 

Thank you for your consideration! 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Paula Kothmann 

Preservation Committee, SRCC 
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CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




